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1st May 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

CHOIR – SUMMER SERENADE CONCERT 

 

Your child is invited to sing in the school choir at The GYSMA Summer Serenade concert. 

This will take place at The Minster Church of St Nicholas, Great Yarmouth on Thursday 

24th May at 7pm. 

 

If you give permission for your child to take part in this concert please go online to the 

Wisepay website and give permission online for your child to take part in this concert.  This 

item is in the Trips & Visits icon within the system. 

 

Please note by checking this item out you are giving permission for your child 

to attend. 

 

Your child will need to arrive at 6.40pm and should be collected at approximately 8.10pm 

and be wearing school uniform.  If you require tickets then these are available on the door 

at the cost of £5 per adult and £3 for children under 16. 

 

The deadline for giving online permission is 9.00am on Tuesday 8th May 2018. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs Salton 

Music Teacher      
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